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Wednesday 23 July 2025

To Our Valued Partner School,

We are writing to inform you that, effective 1 October 2025, we will be applying a 4% increase 
to the retail price across all uniform items.

This increase helps offset the ongoing impact of rising operational and supply chain costs, 
including increases in raw materials, production, freight, and broader inflationary pressures. 
While we have historically taken a tailored approach to price changes, current conditions 
necessitate a more consistent adjustment in line with the national Consumer Price Index.

Enclosed with this letter is an updated price list, which will take effect across all retail 
channels from 1 October 2025.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us by emailing 
support@theschoollocker.com.au. The team are on standby to assist. We deeply value  
your ongoing partnership and appreciate your understanding.

 Sincerely,

Phil Rohan 
General Manager


